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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard T. Ferri, Director
Division of Resource Management

and Administration
Region I

FROM: Elliott A. Greher, Program Analyst
Program Support and Analysis Staff
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: PROFESSIONAL STAFF EFFORT FOR CESSAR-80

I have reviewed the data recorded on MPS and have detennined that IE employees'

(HQS and TTC staff, and those PAT staff located in Regional Offices) did not
record any routine inspection efforts devoted to CESSAR-80 (docket #50-470)
during the period 10/20/78 to 12/21/83. IE's contract specialist reviewed the
available contract files and could find no records of any contractual costs
expended in support of routine inspection at CESSAR-80 during this time period.
During the period we did not keep records of consultant costs devoted to
specific licenses (for whatever purposes), but it is highly unlikely there were
any.

I am providing this information to assist you in responding to William Miller's
memo of 01/26/84.

jt
10 t A. G er, Program Analyst

Program Sup art and Analysis Staff
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

cc: W. O. Miller, ADM
A. J. Burda. IE
J. L. Blaha, IE '
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